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June 12, 2002 Branch Meeting:

e Since the last Branch Chairs' Meeting of April 24, 2002, the
Central Alberta APEGGA Branch

held 1 executive meeting.

Tours / Events:

e The Branch held its AGM on May 8, 2002. The AGM began with a
tour of the Red Deer College multi-million dollar expansion.
Following the tour, we had a dinner at the college. Outgoing
Chair Blair Boudreau, P. Eng., summarized Central Alberta
Branch’s year of events and facilitated the 2002-03 executive
elections. Incoming Chair Peter Stevens, P. Eng. welcomed the
new executive and solicited input from the attendees to
determine Central Alberta Branch’s focus for the upcoming year.

Branch Budget:

e The branch balance is approximately $1500, before final AGM
tally.

Upcoming Events:

e June: tour of Red Deer’s award winning landfill and compost
facilities.

e August: executive brainstorming meeting for this year’s events.

Peter Stevens, P.Eng.

Chair, Central Alberta APEGGA
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